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Coláiste Rís 
Roll No. 63880O 

 

“Mol an Óige agus tiocfaidh sí.” 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As many of you may be aware by now we are introducing a new range of school jacket this 
year. Students have informed us of the style of jacket that they would prefer and we have 
taken this into consideration in our new range as shown below. Students have the choice of 
wearing any of the 3 jackets. 

 
Only Coláiste Rís school jackets will be permitted in school from September 2021 onwards. 
Students are still permitted to wear the old Coláiste Rís jacket. 
 
Details on how to purchase our new range of jackets are as follows: 
1. Click on the following link: http://www.clearcutmarketing.ie/ 
2. Click on the Coláiste Rís tab at the top of the page.  

Or alternatively using the this link: Coláiste Rís Jackets and use the password: ris2021  

3. Select your choice of jacket and place your order.  

4. On the comments section type ‘school collection’ if you intend to collect in the school or 

type ‘shop collection’ if you intend to collect in Dunleer. See below for further details.  

 

Orders can be collected directly from the supplier at the following address: 

Clear Cut Marketing 

Main Street 

Dunleer 

Co. Louth 

 

mailto:colris@eircom.net
http://www.colaisteris.ie/
http://www.clearcutmarketing.ie/
https://clearcutmarketing.ie/collections/colaiste-ris


OR alternatively from the School Gym on Tuesday August 17th from 9am to 4.00pm.  

Entrance and exit on this day will be via Wrightsons Lane at the rear of the school.  

Note: This is for one day only 

 

Reminder: All queries regarding the ordering and collection of the school jackets should be 

directed to Clear Cut Marketing via their website (see above) or on the following number 

086-8250397 

 

A range of sizes of the new jackets are on display in the foyer of the school next to the 

Secretaries Office until Wednesday June 30th.  (see picture below)  

 

Due to Covid restrictions we cannot allow students to try on the jackets, but students and 

parents are welcome to come and see them and hold them up to judge sizing.  

 

Please be mindful that Leaving Certificate examinations are taking place in the school. 

Entrance into the school beyond this point is not permitted and noise is to be kept to a 

minimum. We thank you for your support on this.  

 

 

 

 


